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Georgia warmly welcomes the Delegation of Germany and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
We commend Germany for its human rights record and for exemplary efforts to promote and protect human rights, including the support rendered to the Office of the High Commissioner.
Georgia welcomes measures adopted by Germany in sphere of human rights education, namely the inclusion of the relevant content in the curricula, and human rights training of the law enforcement, which echo our previous recommendations.)  
Having said that, we are concerned with increased number of femicide cases.  
Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to Germany:
· To strengthen awareness raising campaign related to the promotion of tolerance for diversity 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]To take further steps to address domestic violence 

We wish the Delegation of Germany a very successful UPR.   

